
Hi my name is ——— and I work at Uniting. Today is 19th October 2020. In this audio I will share some updates in relation to Shepparton’s locations of concern and testing sites. There are three cases of people with positive COVID-19. These people are self-isolating at home and are being monitored. 

If you have visited any of the high-risk locations that were mentioned to you on 14th October 2020 or the additional sites that I will mention now, during the dates and times identified, you should get tested and quarantine for 14 days. Even if you do not have any symptoms or no matter how mild symptoms (such as fever, chills, cough, sore throat, runny nose, loss of sense of smell). Do not go about your normal day-to-day activities such as work or going out in the community.  Please do the right thing and do not place your family members, friends, and the broader community at risk. 

Newly added locations of high concerns with date and times are:
• ANZ Bank 261 Wyndham Street, Shepparton – Wednesday 7 October 2020 from 9.30am to 10.30am and Friday 9 October 2020 from 9:30am to 10:30am
• Woolworths Corner of High Street and Archer Street, Shepparton – Saturday 10 October from 7.45am to 8.45am
• McDonald's Shepparton North, Numurkah Road, Shepparton Thursday 8 October 2020 from 6.45am to 7.45am (Anyone who went through drive through does not need to get tested).

For getting tested in additional to the previously shared testing locations on 14th October 2020, these are new places to get tested:

• Primary Care Connect on 19th October 2020 only from 10:30 am – 4:30 pm
• Western Park – near the All Abilities Playground (Tom Collins Drive) Victoria Park Lake and Testing Times are from 2pm -6pm.

If you need more information, please call your Case manager or Uniting at 03 5831 6157





